
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, May 27, 2022 4:26 PM 
'mike@classicwindowcoverings.com ' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU Palm Island Sewers 

Good Afternoon, Michael Schouten. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03234-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 
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From: mike@classicwindowcoverings.com <mike@classicwindowcoverings.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 4:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU Palm Island Sewers 

Dear Commissioners, 
I am a resident of Palm Island at 420 S. Gulf Blvd. It is my sincere hope that you accept the PSC recommendation to 

deny the ridiculous sewer project on Palm Island. How you could even consider such a convoluted solution is beyond my 
comprehension. If you want sewers on Palm Island, the County should put in the sewers. Considering the ridiculous 
property taxes the residents of Palm Island pay, I would think the County would be able to manage this project and put 
in a proper sewer system. The solution you are proposing is insane! 

Michael Schouten 

Michael D Schouten 
President 
Classic Window Coverings 
4837 Newton Terrace 
Buford, GA 30518 
Cell: 678-849-3878 
PH: 800-808-1294 
FX: 770-886-0475 
www.classicwindowcoverings.com 
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